
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

PPE Safety Message
Recently (less than a week) an individual in a leadership position told me that they couldn't find 
anything that specified a requirement to wear rubber gloves when working secondary voltages.

APPA Safety Manual 17th Edition (paragraph 507.2 b)

Employees shall not touch or work on any exposed lines or apparatus except when wearing 
protective equipment approved for the voltage to be worked on.

WHAT"S IT SAY ON THE GLOVE BAG?




